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The BANDAI NAMCO Group offers our sincere condolences for everybody who has passed 
away due to infection with the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) and prays for everybody 
suffering to make as quick a recovery as possible. 
 
The BANDAI NAMCO Group is contributing ¥100,000,000 to the COVID-19 Solidarity 
Response Fund for the World Health Organization (WHO), which supports the work of the 
WHO to battle the pandemic. The fund is powered by the United Nations Foundation and the 
Swiss Philanthropy Foundation, along with the Japan Center for International Exchange 
and others.  
In addition, following this donation, we will continuously implement initiatives such as 
activities related to donations that Group executives and employees participate in globally, 
and support through our products and services. 
 
At the BANDAI NAMCO Group, we believe that people’s spirits need dreams and fun 
precisely because we are in this difficult environment and providing “Dreams, Fun, and 
Inspiration” to people around the world through entertainment is BANDAI NAMCO’s reason 
for being. Along with hoping for the quickest possible end to this situation, we will work on 
what we can and what we are expected to do from now on as the BANDAI NAMCO Group. 
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